
BRIAR PARK VILLAGE 
Homeowners Association 
 

April 1, 2021 

 

NOTICE  OF  PARKING  RULES  UPDATE 

 

HOMEOWNERS, 

 

The Board of Directors has updated the Parking Rules, effective April 1, 2021. 

The Parking Rules are found on Page 12 of the Briar Park Village Homeowner 
Association Rules & Regulations. 

As such, rather than mailing the entire packet, we are enclosing only the one  
page that has been updated. 

A full set of the Rules & Regulations can be found on the Association’s website: 

 BriarParkVillage.com 

Owners, if you have rental residents, please ensure that they have a copy of the 
Rules & Regulations, including the updated Parking Rules, and encourage them to 
familiarize themselves with ALL the Rules. 
 

Thank You, 
 

Board of Directors 

     and 

Excel Management 

     Skye>Hughes@ExcelMgmt.org 
     Linda.Neel@ExcelMgmt.org 
     214-533-3230   text messaging 
 


